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45 Krupp Drive
Williston, VT 05495

April 13, 2011

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director & Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DT 11-006 Teljet Longhaul LLC — Petition for License to Construct and Maintain
Fiber Optic Cables Over and Across New Hampshire waters in Wilton and Peterborough
and DT 11-019 Teljet Longhaul LLC — Petition for License to Construct and Maintain
Fiber Optic Cables Over and Across The Wilton-Bennington Rail in Wilton, New
Hampshire.

Dear Ms. Howland:

Teljet Longhaul LLC filed its original petition, with attachments, in the above dockets on
January 13, 2011. As a result of a change to the proposed fiber route and a review by the
Safety Division of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission, Teljet Longhaul LLC is
submitting this revised filing.

Enclosed for filing herewith please find an original and six (6) copies of the Revised - Petition for
License to Construct and Maintain Fiber Optic Cables Over and Across New Hampshire waters;
and Revised - Petition for License to Construct and Maintain Fiber Optic Cables Over and
Across The Wilton-Bennington Rail in Wilton, New Hampshire.

Please substitute the enclosed documents to replace the original filing on January 13, 2011.
We apologize for any inconvenience. If there are any questions pertaining to this filing, | can be
reached at 802 922-9510 or via email at mlavigne@teljet.com. Thank you for your attention to
this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

e A

Teljet License & Permit Coordinator




